
 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

0413 575 800  

Rory’s will be able to assist 

you with QKR, forgotten 

lunch orders, or anything 

to do with the canteen. 

 

Adelaide Street, Magill 5072 
T: +618 8331 9422 |  F: +618 8431 5572 
E: dl.1213.info@schools.sa.edu.au  |  W: www.magillschool.sa.edu.au 
ABSENT SMS:  0427 016 460       SCHOOL DAY: 8.45AM - 3.05PM 
ABSENT SMS: 0427 016 460        

RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 1, Week 6 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 5th March 2021 

We are now half way through the first term. 

Although COVID restrictions have made it more difficult for you to meet with 

teachers and see classrooms, a lot has happened to set the learning year up in 

a positive way. 

Class and specialist teachers have spent time building connections with students and getting to 

know them. Students have built friendships with their classmates. 

 

Routines and structures have been established to support a successful learning environment. 

Families have been provided with the opportunity to meet the teachers and learn about how the 

class runs and what the expectations are.  

 

All of this work is crucial in setting students up for success for the entire year. 

The role you play in supporting what happens at school is a large factor in how successful the school 

year is.  

Helpful home practices include: 

 Having morning routines around getting up, eating a good breakfast, getting dressed,  

ensuring your child has everything they need  and arrive with enough time not to be rushed 

 Having evening routines which include time with you to debrief the day, time to relax and 

play, a time and space to do homework, evening meal and regular bedtime pattern 

 Good communication with class teachers who are available through apps and email – if you 

have any concerns, questions or information you think it would be useful for the teacher to 

know get in touch 

 Keeping up to date with what is happening in the school and classroom by reading the  

newsletter, all school emails and teacher communications 

 Ensuring that your child attends school every day unless there is a compelling reason for 

them not to attend about which the school has been notified 

By working together we have the best opportunity to have a year where every child has solid 

growth in their academic learning and also in their independence and social and emotional  

development. 

Daphne Schumacher 

Deputy Principal 

 

 

ROUTINE MATTERS 

 

 

 

If you use the Qkr! App for 

school payments including  

canteen remember to update 

your child’s class for 2021. This 

will ensure lunches  and any 

other school payments /  

receipts are delivered to the 

correct class. 

https://qkr.mastercard.com/

 

REMEMBER 
HATS MUST NOW BE 

WORN FOR ALL  
OUTDOOR  

ACTIVITIES AND PLAY 

CASUAL DAY 

FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 

GOLD COIN DONATION 

mailto:dl.1213%1f.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au
https://qkr.mastercard.com/store/#/home


 
 

 

Magill School Values Award 

Congratulations to the following students who have  

been awarded a certificate in week 5 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Physical Education - Florin 

Responsibility - P14 Ewin R 

 

 

Performing Arts - Georgea 

 Excellence - P16 Sallina H  

 

Chinese - Min 

Responsibility - P16 Sandra L 

 

Excellence 

 

P1   

P2   

P4 

P6   

P8   

P9    

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

Darren H 

Miranda C 

Evie G 

Evie S 

Teddy P 

Shauna J 

Kate Y 

Liam W 

Marco J 

Aqeela M 

Om G 

James W 

Sophie J 

Responsibility  

 

P1   

P2   

P4  

P6   

P8   

P9    

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14  

P15   

P16   

P17  

Georgia G 

Maddie M 

Allie F 

Sebastian H 

Joshua B 

Ilan G 

Alonia S 

Cindy H 

Esther C 

Leonardo V 

Straun M 

Georgie H 

Ashlee H 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORT INFORMATION 

HOCKEY registrations are now open via QKR! Please complete and pay for registrations no later than  
Thursday 1st April 2021. A Come and Try session will be held on Friday, 19th March 2021 at 3.30pm on the 

Murray Oval, outside of Resource Centre.  Matches are played on Friday’s from 4pm to 5pm – Greenhill 
Road and Beaumont Road, South Parklands. Students in Year 2 to Year 7 are eligible to play. 

SOCCER registrations are now open via QKR!  To register for a team, please register your child 
and pay via the QKR! app no later than 10th March 2021.  This year there is a new division for  

children who will be turning 7 years of age by 31st December 2021, 7 Year Division.  Boys and girls 
who are turning 7 years and above are eligible to play.  The season is played in Terms 2 and 3 on 

Saturday mornings starting from 8th May 2021. Cost for the season is $80.00 

Australian Rules Football information on last page 



P4 and F9 joined together to go on a 

school yard scavenger hunt for their 

buddy lesson. We made sure we 

worked together, while showing  

respect, kindness and the ability to be 

responsible. We loved exploring the 

school with our new friends.  

 

Buddies P4 and F9 - Scavenger Hunt  



 

Mr Hancock’s Year 7 class researched the game of Handball. They found that this game has evolved over time in the 

school yard and has had a few names including King Pin and Four Square. The Year 7s learnt the rules of the game and 

organised how they would teach and coach their Year 3 buddies to play the game. 

At the end of the session the Year 3s provided their older buddies with feedback on their coaching skills and ways they 

could improve.  

Mr Hancock and Mrs Colarusso were impressed with the collaborative skills showed by all students and the words of  

encouragement echoing in the school yard. 





 

 

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have been awarded  

a certificate in week 6 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Science - Dani  

Excellence - F13 Emmett O 

 

Science - Amanda 

Excellence - M2 Chanelle J 

 

Chinese - Ivy 

Responsibility - F15 Poppy W 

 

Chinese - Mai 

Excellence - F9 Zachary V 

 

Performing Arts - Milda 

Responsibility - M6 Ruby H  

 

 

 

 

 

Excellence 

 

M1 

M2 

M3 

M4 

M5 

M6 

M7 

F1 

F2 

F3 

F4 

F5 

F8 

F9 

F10 

F11 

F12 

F13 

F14 

F15 

Isla K 

Lorenzo C 

Sorren H 

Elsa C 

Mim T 

Meymey D 

Elizabeth Y 

Massimo F 

Lenka E 

Harry E 

Valerie H 

Lawrence H 

Noen W 

Emad K 

Katy B 

Cayden D 

Jill R 

Oscar B 

Samir B 

Alyssa H 

Responsibility  

 

M1 

M2 

M3 

M4 

M5 

M6 

M7 

F1 

F2 

F3 

F4 

F5 

F8 

F9 

F10 

F11 

F12 

F13 

F14 

F15 

Zak E 

Cathy C 

Avanti D 

Lucas L 

Kerry L 

Nysa A 

Johana I 

Sherry C 

Xavier S 

Isaac L 

Ari T 

Charlize G 

Jayden F 

Anandita S 

Tyler G 

Jeslie C 

Edward Y 

Sally C 

Abhi K 

Chloe Y 



NETTA 7 

26th February Magill vs Vale Park 2  2 

NETTA 6 

26th February Magill vs EMPS Finches 4  4 

NETTA 5 

26th February Magill vs Burnside 19  3 

NETTA 2 

26th February Magill vs Marryatville 3  15 

PRIMARY 10 

26th February Magill vs East Adelaide 8  8 

PRIMARY 9 

26th February Magill vs Walkerville 12  10 

SUB JUNIOR 7 

26th February Magill  bye    

SUB JUNIOR 6 

26th February Magill vs Hectorville  11  17 

A reminder to parents ……..Staff car parks are not to 

be used by parents. This includes Admin carpark 

(Adelaide Street), OSHC car park (Magill Road),  

Penfold carpark (Penfold Street) and Dental carpark 

(Park street). Parents are not to park in these  

carparks when picking up students from after school activities eg 

dance classes, sports practice and OSHC. For the safety of our  

students do not park in any staff car parks, they are for staff only.   

Students are not permitted to walk through these car parks.  

CARPARK SAFETY 

 

MAGILL SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

Personalised  labels for all your school essentials. 
https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/

CONGRATULATIONS SARAH PECK 
RECIPIENT OF 

THE JOAN BREWER AWARD 2021 
Congratulations to Sarah Peck who is a very worthy recipient of 

the School Library Association of South Australia’s Joan Brewer 

Award for 2021. This award recognises outstanding service to 

school libraries. Sarah is an SSO at Magill School and one of her 

many roles is to work with the Resource Centre team where 

she has been an integral part for about 10 years. She works 

enthusiastically to improve the Resource Centre to ensure that 

it is organised and accessible for students and staff and that 

our Resource Centre is the best that we can make it. Sarah also 

organises the Book Mark Hub Group for our area and works 

with the software designer, Dean, to improve the way Book 

Mark works in schools. Sarah accepted her award from the 

Minister for Education, John Gardner,  

on Monday 15th February. 

FOOTBALL (Australian Rules) registrations are now 
open via the QKR! app. Games are played on Saturday 
mornings during Terms 2 and 3. The cost has increased to $110 per 
participant due to SANFL increasing their cost to $90 per participant. 
The extra cost covers other things such as equipment, hygiene and 
first aid kits and trophies. The SANFL are including the following in 
the $90 participant fee 

 Venues, set up and competition manager 

 Umpires 

 Fair Play Shield 

 Player Insurance 

 Participant pack: 2 x SANFL Minor round tickets,  
preferred SANFL Club branded hat and football. 

 
If you have a child wanting to play, please register no later than 
Wednesday 10th March 2021. Unfortunately, children cannot play 
both soccer and football. 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORT  

https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/MAGILLSCHOOL

